
 
 
(Constituted in the Republic of Singapore pursuant to a Trust Deed dated 5 July 2004 (as amended)) 

 

 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT 
PROPOSED RENOUNCEABLE RIGHTS ISSUE - UNITHOLDERS’ CIRCULAR POSTED 
ONLINE 
 
 
Further to the announcement on 26 June 2008 that the Unitholder’s Circular pertaining to the 

proposed rights issue will be despatched to Unitholders on 27 June 2008, Mapletree Logistics 

Trust Management Ltd., as manager of  (“MLTM”), Manager of Mapletree Logistics Trust, has 

posted the Unitholder’s Circular on its website. To access the file, please go to the Investor 

Relations section of our website. Click on “Publications” and then scroll down to the section 

on Prospectus and Circulars. Alternatively, you may click on the link below: 

 

http://www.mapletreelogisticstrust.com/UserFiles/File/mapletree_cir_0700.pdf  

 
 
 
 
For enquiries, please contact: 
 
Ms. Nupur Joshi 
Investor Relations Manager 
Tel: +65 6377-6493 
Email: nupur.joshi@mapletree.com.sg  
 
 
 
27 June 2008 
 
 
 
 
 
Important Notice 
 

This Announcement is for information only and does not constitute an invitation or offer to acquire, purchase or 
subscribe for Units. 
 

The value of Units and the income derived from them may fall as well as rise.  Units are not obligations of, deposits 
in, or guaranteed by, the Manager, or any of its affiliates.  An investment in Units is subject to investment risks, 
including the possible loss of the principal amount invested. 
 

Investors have no right to request the Manager to redeem their Units while the Units are listed.  It is intended that 
Unitholders of MapletreeLog may only deal in their Units through trading on the Singapore Exchange Securities 
Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”).  Listing of the Units on the SGX-ST does not guarantee a liquid market for the Units. 
 

The information in this Announcement must not be published outside the Republic of Singapore and in particular, but 
without limitation, must not be published in any United States edition of any publication. 


